
 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  March 30, 2010 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 132 

Description:  Cash $200.00 

Given By:  Bancorp South  

Purpose:  Maps – Mentor Program 

Site:   Tupelo High School 

Presented By: Glenda Scott 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 133 

Description:  Cash $25.00 

Given By:  Susan Collins 

Purpose:  To be used by Media Center 

Site:   Rankin Elementary School 

Presented By: Brenda Johnson 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 134 

Description:  Cash $377.64 

Given By:  Rankin PTO 

Purpose:  For media, interventionist. 

Site:   Rankin Elementary School 

Presented By: Brenda Johnson 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 135 

Description:  Cash $1,358.00 

Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 

Purpose:  To use in Media Center  

Site:   Pierce St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Kim Britton 

 

 


